Call, Rosemarie

From: Jackie Rosenthal <jackie.rosenthal.123@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 7:38 AM

To: Call, Rosemarie

Subject: Preserve Clearwater Point

Dear Mayor Cretekos and City Council Members,
Thank you for all you do to make Clearwater a safe place to raise our children!

My son, 16, attends Clearwater High School, and takes the school bus, which arrives at 6:20 am, while it is still dark
outside. My daughter, 11, gets on the school bus later in the morning. There are other children living and playing here.
Many children come here to visit family. Many elderly citizens also reside here. We all walk around freely and we know
most of our neighbors.

We live here, at Clearwater Point, because we feel safe.

If hotel development is allowed into our enclave, many hundreds of strangers will be invited into our peaceful
neighborhood. We will no longer feel safe.

First, hundreds of construction workers and others will be here. Then, strangers staying at the hotel or inquiring about
the hotel will follow. Additionally, delivery trucks and other delivery personnel will arrive. Traffic problems will also be
created.

This project would cause a myriad of public safety issues.

Please vote no on the proposal to grant 27 more rooms to the Chart House developer. Please preserve the peace and
safety of the families at Clearwater Point.

Respectfully,

Jackie Rosenthal Pandey
Part-time resident of 30 years.
Full-time resident of 6 years.
Pinellas County School Teacher



